
 

 

 
14 September 2023 
 
 
 
Parents and Carers 
St Mary’s and St Vincent’s Catholic Primary Schools 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On behalf the Directors of St Thomas Catholic Academies Trust and the Local Academy 
Committee, I am pleased to announce that Amanda Dowling has been appointed as the new 
Headteacher of St Mary's and St Vincent's Catholic Primary Schools from September 2024. 
 
At the end of this academic year, Mrs Waldram will retire from Headship after two years in 
post.  Between her work and that of Mrs Dowling and the wider leadership team, we have 
ensured the important work that brought the schools together in the Federation will 
continue uninterrupted.   
 
Mrs Dowling is well known to all of you and I feel sure that you will want to pray for her and 
welcome her into that role closer to the time.   
 
I would like to thank you for your support for the staff in the schools.  Through your support 
and confidence, they are able to do the best that is possible for your children, bringing them 
closer to God and teaching them well.  That is what we are about. 
 
Together we will continue to provide a great place of learning for your children.  Growing in 
faith: loving and learning together with Jesus. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Joe Richardson 
Strategic Executive Leader 


